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Appendix "I" 
SRPBS.25.036 

BUILDING DIVISION - ZONING SECTION 
ZONING AMENDMENT 

COMMENT RESPONSE FORM 

DATE: February 7, 2025 

TO: Kaitlyn Graham, Project Manager, Development Planning 

FROM: Karen Cree, Senior Zoning Examiner 

RE: Comments for App. No.: ZBLA-24-0013 
Applicant: WESTON CONSULTING 
Location: 47 & 59 Brookside Road; 11014, 11044 & 11076 Yonge Street; 

and 12 & 24 Naughton Drive 
___________________________________ 

I have reviewed the above noted Zoning By-law Amendment application, and there does not appear to 
be enough information on the drawings to be able to provide any detailed zoning comments at this time. 
Please have the applicant provide detailed drawings that are sufficient to confirm the proposed 
development standards, and resubmit for comment when prepared. 

I have no further comments at this time. 

“Karen Cree” 

K. Cree, Senior Zoning Examiner 

ZBLA-24-0013 – 49-59 Brookside Road 




